“A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Oceanside Water District, Tillamook County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024 will be held via conference call.  The meeting will take place on Tuesday, May 16, 2023 at 1:00 P.M.  The purpose of the meeting is to present the budget message and to receive comment from the public on the proposed budget.    A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on or after May 10, 2023 by calling our District office at (503) 842-0370, or on our website www.owd-oregon.org.  Persons wishing to attend via conference call should contact the District at least 48 hours before the meeting, so the appropriate assistance can be arranged.  This is a public meeting where deliberation of the budget committee will take place.  Any person may participate via conference call and discuss the proposed programs with the budget committee.”

